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Well, in addition to the monthly Blue Grass Show, the catered 
Prime Rib Dinner in the Club House, and the Eclipse,  Sun 
Communities has a project under way to solve the high water 
problems from the ‘Thousand Year Storm’ of October 2015 
and Hurricane Mathews of October 2016. We are all optimis-
tic that this solution will work. As we all know this hurricane 
season has started with a bang!   
 
Lets start with the eclipse! First of all, where to go to see it? 
We chose to stay home, but could have gone to the beach, or 
gone to Charleston or Columbia for a more complete eclipse, 
but chose to stay home.  We felt with the traffic on the road 
we might get stuck on the highway anyway.  So as you can 
see the best view we got was on the TV, from Columbia, SC. 
The other picture was taken at home before the eclipse, with 
cloudy skies!  When the eclipse occurred, it was even more 
cloudy!  Needless to say, Charleston and our own beach area 
had a great view!!  So much for that decision! 
 
We enjoyed our monthly Rivertown Blue Grass event as 
usual.  The first picture is of the Lonesome Meadows Band 
and the second picture was taken in the cafeteria during 
break time.  People can come with their own instruments and 
participate in jamming sessions in the cafeteria.   
 

August happenings! 

The first picture of the construction is where the lake will drain, 
via the new pipe system, and eventually into the county ditch 
to avoid the lake from overflowing into the community.  The 
next two pictures follow the route to the ditch way behind the 
trees in the third picture.  We are all optimistic about the re-
sults. 


